
 

Summary of Changes 

From CS for HB 151 (ENE) version K to CS for HB 151 (ENE) Workdraft E 

Page 1, line 4:  Amends title to remove reference to project preapproval for ‘public 
utilities interconnected with interconnected bulk electric systems’ and 
replaces with project preapproval for ‘certain interconnected large energy 
facilities’. 

Page 2, line 1:  Changes ‘electric utilities’ to ‘load-serving entities’. 

Page 2, line 8:  Conforming change related to restructuring. 

Page 2, line 12:  Switches sections (d) and (e). Prefaces new (d) with ‘Notwithstanding the 
requirements in (e)’. 

Page 3, line 7:  Changes ‘an integrated resource plan’ to ‘integrated resource plans’. 

Page 3, line 19:  Removes ‘developing reliability standards and’ so that the provisions cited 
must be part of all ERO duties. 

Page 5, line 19:  Expanded section heading from ‘Rules’ to ‘Electric reliability organization 
rules; approval.’ Legislative Legal made this change for conformity to the 
section. 

Page 6, line 3:  Changed ‘provisions’ to ‘standards’ to conform with style. 

Page 6, lines 24, 25:  Removed ‘of an interconnected electric energy transmission network’ to 
avoid redundancy. At the advice of Legislative Legal, maintained first 
reference within subsection (b). 

Page 7, lines 9, 13:  Added ‘all’ before ‘customers’ to reflect the intent that integrated resource 
planning address the needs of all customers on a network. 

Page 7, line 19:  Removed requirement for RCA to hold a hearing to approve an integrated 
resource plan petition. 

Page 7, line 20:  Removed reference to rejecting a petition. 

Page 7, lines 23-25:  Added ability for RCA to reject a petition, but only for form and filing. 

Page 8, line 7:  Changed ‘the’ public utility to ‘a’ public utility. 

Page 8, line 27-28:  Moved ‘in a cost-effective manner’ within the provision so it modifies the 
needs of an entity and not the facility served by the facility. 

Page 9, line 5:  Corrected error in previous version; hydro projects licensed by FERC 
before Sept. 30, 2016, are exempt from the requirement for pre-approval. 


